PUBLIC SAFETY COMMISSION REPORT
AUGUST 27th,2020
Meeting opened at 6:30 p.m.

Members Present: Susan Berk, Jeff Lofton, John Koester, Chief Ihler

POLICE DEPARTMENT REPORT The police have been trained on, and issued,

body cameras. The Police Department has issued guidelines for the best use of
the cameras. There are varying rules for how long the recordings must be kept based

on the seriousnes of the event and the need for civilian privacy. The department is currently
short two officers, but the chief is looking for potential trainees for the Police Academy.

Fire Department REport: No representative of the Riverview Fire Department was present.

OLD BUSINESS: The community college is not scheduled to have CERT classes for the Fall
Semester. We will need to drum up some business for the Spring.

NEW BUSINESS.  The currrent Committee Chairman announced he will resigned due to

chronic health cconditions. He was thankful for the chnce to serve thecitizens of Belfontain
Neighbors.

Meeting closed at 7:00 p.m.

John Koester



